
Incontinence Supply Management Program Update 

Current proposed reductions in incontinence supply fees that were effective for dates 

 of service on or after February 15, 2017 have been postponed until March 15, 2017. 

Additional information and guidance will be issued prior to effective date. 

For questions about the Incontinence Supply Management Program, contact the Bureau 

of Medical Review at 1-800-342-3005 or by email at OHIPMEDPA@health.ny.gov. 
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